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Hi All,

Here is a report for my �me in Geelong at the AAHL.  It is a very solidly built facility with highly func�onal/secure

protocols. 

As a reminder, I will be traveling in about 5 hrs back to the US and out of communica�on un�l Monday night

(US)/Tuesday morn (AU).

Warm Regards

rs

J. Royden Saah

Coordinator

Gene�c Biocontrol of Invasive Rodents Program

www.gene�cbiocontrol.org

www.islandconserva�on.org

US: +1 919 520 5954
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